
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir,   
Dear Madam,  

 
 

We are honored to invite you to the first edition of the ONE HEALTH 2021 
International Student Conference, organized by the University of Agronomic Sciences and 
Veterinary Medicine in Bucharest, together with ISOHA - ONE HEALTH International Student 
Alliance. 
 
It is a great pleasure to have you with us at the opening of the event, as a special guest. 

 
Thursday, 25th November 2021, 9:00am 
Aula Magna „P.S. Aurelian„ Rectorate  

 
 
 
 Best regards, 
 
 Rector,                          
 Prof.dr. Răzvan Ionuț TEODORESCU          
 
 Organizers,  
    
 Prorector,      ISOHA Representant,  
 Prof.dr. Florin STĂNICĂ     Maria Mihaela IFROSE 
    


